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21st  Feb, 2025 

 

An industrial visit to Rubico IIT Company, Dehradun was organized by School of Engineering and 

Technology. 54 students from School of Engineering and Technology visited Rubico IT Ltd. on 21st 

Feb  2025. During the visit, the students were exposed to recent technologies in software 

development, enriching their understanding of industry practices. Ms. Ankita Rawat, HR , Rubico IT 

facilitated the visit. Prof (Dr) Harsh Kumar and Mr. Pradeep Semwal accompanied the students  

 

 

 

  


